Omaha Public Power District
1623 Harney Omaha. Nebraska 68102
402/536 4000

April 1, 1985
LIC-85-135

Mr. James R. Miller, Chief

Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Division of Licensing

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC 20555

References: (1) Docket No. 50-285
(2) Letter from NRC (J. R. Miller) to OPPD (W. C. Jones)
dated February 22, 1984

Dear Mr. Miller:
Detailed Control Room Design Review

The Omaha Public Power District has conducted a detailed design review of the
Fort Calhoun Station Control Room as required by Supplement 1 to NUREG-0737
(Generic Letter 82-33).

Pursuant to Reference (2), please find attached forty (40) copies of the sub-
ject report.

Sincerely,

R f Dewerdee o

R. L. Andrews
Division Manager
Nuclear Production

RLA/CWN/dao

Attachments

cc: LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
1333 New Hampshire Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036

Mr. E. G. Tourigny, NRC Project Manager
Mr. L. A. Yandell, NRC Senior Resident Inspector
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